

Mrs Sue Boorman B'Ed (Hons)
Headteacher
Mrs Jo Padfield BA (Hons)
Deputy Headteacher

## Hatch Warren Infant School

Gershwin Road Basingstoke Hampshire RG22 4PQ

**2** 01256 350313

Email: <u>parent.mail@hwis.hants.sch.uk</u>
Website: www.hwis.hants.sch.uk

Friday 6th December 2024

Dear Parents/carers,

We will be taking photos for the Basingstoke Gazette of the children in their Christmas plays (please note if you haven't given permission for photos of your child to appear in the local paper on Arbor or the Pupil Information Booklet if you haven't completed any consents on Arbor they will <u>not</u> be in the photo). Please talk to your child's teacher if you now want to give consent. We would like to give you the opportunity to purchase the photo of your child's class and will be selling them for £1.

If you would like to purchase a copy of the 6x4 print, please put the correct amount of money in a sealed envelope, clearly labelled with your child's name and class and hand to your child's class teacher by Wednesday  $11^{th}$  December.

Kind regards,

Louise Weston



























